
March
Twenty-sixth 1921.

D. Lane, Ssq., 
9a Argyle Ave., 
Westmount, ;ue.

Dear Slr:-

I have just received a reply 
from Mr. 0. F. Sis®, of The Bell Telephone" 
Company to my letter of the 21st of March"in 
your behalf.

He says that it may be possible 
to place you, at least temporarily for the Hay 
move, and if you will kindly call on Mr. George 
4. Higgins, 207 Mountain Street, he has no doubt 
he will give you a job.

* Hoping that you will soon be 
satisfactorily placed, I sm.

Ivor yours faithfully,

A. 3?. Currie >


